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Dear Valued Customer,

We are overjoyed to share some truly fantastic news with you all! GSI Mailbox and Mailbox Project are
merging, uniting our passionate teams to further revolutionize your mailing experience.

Our journey began with a shared dream: to make handling mail simpler and more enjoyable for you.
We've always valued your feedback and learned from your experiences, striving to innovate and
improve at every step. Now, we're embarking on a significant new phase in this journey.

This merger is not just about bringing two companies together; it's a fusion of our shared values,
commitment to excellence, and, most importantly, our dedication to you, our customers. Here are a
few highlights of what this means for you:

- Enhanced Services: We're excited to offer you a wider array of innovative mailing solutions, now
including an expanded selection of community and apartment mailboxes and signs, all designed to
meet your diverse needs.

- Streamlined Support: By combining our resources, we're enhancing our customer support to
provide you with faster, more effective service.

- Continued Reliability: You can count on the same dependable services you've always enjoyed,
which will only improve as we merge our expertise and technologies.

Your trust and support have been vital to our success. We're thrilled to start this new chapter with you
at the forefront. Rest assured, the transition will be smooth, and your current services will continue
uninterrupted.

We're eager to hear from you! If you have any questions, suggestions, or just want to share in our
excitement, please feel free to reach out.

Thank you for being such an integral part of our journey. Together, we look forward to a future filled
with innovation, growth, and enhanced mailing experiences for communities and apartments
everywhere.

Warmest regards,

Joey Greer
Co-Owner & CEO
GSI Mailbox & Mailbox Project

Ryan Martin
Co-Owner & COO
GSI Mailbox & Mailbox Project






